// December 11, 1964

Mr vulo FEsmeraldo
6, Avenue_de la Républigue,

Dear Mr. E‘smeralz@
Please forgive me for r/@to you in English, but the gallery

records are more complete I do so.

Your show can be scheduled for{th h of March ro the 26th of
March, 1965.

~Let me know:

1) If you will be certain to have 10% in Miami one month

before the vernissage?

2) If you will be able to send a minimum intings ?

8) If you will be able to share with the galléry rinting
cost of the invitation brochure (which is moﬁss #100.
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¥ith the hope of hearing from you very soon, I am,

Sincerely,

Sacha Thébaud
DIRECTOR
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air mail

petite galerie eleven to eleven 3105 ponce de lean boulevard.coral gables. 33134. florida





